OFFICE OF THE BHADRAK LAW COLLEGE, BHADRAK

NOTICE -J)”‘z?_.f uo; 2022

It is hereby notified that the students of LL.B. e year

(Admission Batch: 2022-23) and LL.B. 3" year (Admission
Batch: 2021-22) and also the students of LL.M. i year

(Admission Batch: 2022-23) must have to take their
Re-Admission from dt.01.06.2023 to dt.31.07.2023 during

Office working hours only.

It is also further notified that if the Candidates of above

said semesters (LL.B. & LL.M.) do not take Re-Admission in

due time, a fine of Rs.1000/- will be collected after the last

2 t
date i.e. 317 July, 2023.
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